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Kalori Term 1 Week 10

Principal's MessagePrincipal's Message

Election Day BBQ and Cake StallElection Day BBQ and Cake Stall

The election day BBQ and cake stall was a great success.
Thank you to the families who baked and donated sweets. A
massive thank you to our P&C members and their families who
gave up their time on Saturday to help run the BBQ and cake
stall. Over $2500 was raised to support student learning.

Parent Teacher InterviewsParent Teacher Interviews

Our parent teacher interviews, Monday April 3rd and Tuesday

April 4th, will be face to face at school. Thank you to all the
parents and carers who have booked a time with classroom
teachers to discuss your child’s academic and social progress.
We value the relationships that we can build between school
and home to best support all our students here at BHN.

P&C 2P&C 2ndnd Hand Uniform StallHand Uniform Stall

On behalf of the P&C, we will be running a 2nd hand uniform
sale on the following days outside the school hall:

Monday April 3rd 2.45pm - 4.00pmMonday April 3rd 2.45pm - 4.00pm

Tuesday April 4th 8.30am - 9.30am andTuesday April 4th 8.30am - 9.30am and 2.45pm - 4.00pm2.45pm - 4.00pm

Thursday 8.30am - 9.30amThursday 8.30am - 9.30am

Each item will cost $5.00. All uniforms are in good condition, so
this a great opportunity to stock up for winter.

Cultural Dinner Under the StarsCultural Dinner Under the Stars

Our first ever Cultural Community Dinner will be held on

WednesdayWednesday 55thth AprilApril at our school between 5:30pm5:30pm –– 7pm7pm. The
dinner is an opportunity to celebrate our diverse community and
to showcase multicultural performances by our students. We
would like to ask families to bring a dish for the community to
share on the evening.

*PLEASE*PLEASE NOTENOTE: All dishes will need to have ingredients clearly
labelled as dishes may contain traces of nuts or allergens.

Dishes that do not have ingredients clearly labelled will not be
served on the night.

WeWe askask thatthat dishesdishes areare servedserved inin foilfoil traystrays thatthat cancan bebe
purchased from supermarkets or convenience stores.purchased from supermarkets or convenience stores.

K-2 Hat ParadeK-2 Hat Parade

Our annual K-2 Hat Parade will be held on Thursday April 6th
from 9.30am-11.00am.

The children will need to bring a hat to wear on this day, so get
out your craft boxes and get ready to create! We ask that all
parents help their child create their hat at home. Hats can be
themed for Easter or can be a character hat. Please do not put
chocolate eggs on the hats as these will melt in the heat.

All parents, grandparents and toddlers are welcome to attend.

Looking Ahead to Term 2Looking Ahead to Term 2

Canteen TenderCanteen Tender

I am currently in the process of running a tender to find a
new operator to run the canteen. Unfortunately, Donna from

Donna’s Delights will be ending her contract on May 17th with

the anticipated start date of the new licensee being May 29th.
This will mean that the school will not have a functioning
canteen for a week.

Playground and Roofing UpgradesPlayground and Roofing Upgrades

Work will be commencing next week, Monday April 3rd on the
upgrade and resurfacing of the playground space outside the
library extending down to the sandpit and past the student
toilets. Synthetic turf will be laid around the sandpit and the
playground will be resurfaced with asphalt during the holidays.
We are hoping to have the sandpit operational at some point
next term and add additional markings to the playground
spaces for students to enjoy during recess and lunch. The Year
2 rooms and 5/6B classroom will have their roof replaced with
Colourbond roofing during Term 2.

Parent WorkshopsParent Workshops

We will be commencing workshops for parents in Term 2.
These workshops will be aimed at upskilling parents with the
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learning and skills happening in classrooms. This will enable
parents to better assist students so there is consistency in
learning between school and home. We will also hold
workshops to inform parents of external agencies that can
support in the following areas:

NDIS
Preschools in the area
Local library and services
Occupational and Speech therapy
Paediatricians
After hours educational support
Online parent workshops (students with additional needs)

Further details will follow next term.

Happy HolidaysHappy Holidays

I would like to wish all our families who celebrate Easter a
Happy Easter, and to all our families observing Ramadan,
Happy Eid. Enjoy your time with your families. We wish all our
families a happy and safe holiday. Students return Wednesday

April 26th.

If you have any questions or comments, or would like to offer
feedback, please call or email the school office.

Regards,

Rayleen Andriopoulos

Principal (rel)

Student LearningStudent Learning

KGKG

KG had a great time celebrating Harmony Day last Tuesday.
They enjoyed creating an artwork with their buddies from 3/4F.

2N2N

2N have been learning how to count large collections of items
more efficiently. Students worked in groups to choose different
collections to count using strategies such as skip counting by
5’s and 10’s.

3/4L3/4L

3/4L have been working on the concept of length in
Mathematics. They created colourful cityscapes by combining

their skills and knowledge in measuring, converting between
different units and finding the perimeter of shapes.

5/6P5/6P

Students in 5/6P have been investigating traditional Aboriginal
art techniques. They replicated sand drawings in the ground,
using items found in nature to represent objects in their own
bedrooms.

K-6 Assembly AwardsK-6 Assembly Awards

K-2K-2 Term 1 Week 10Term 1 Week 10

ThinkerThinker ResponsibleResponsible SafeSafe RespectfulRespectful

KKKK Emma N Alexandros
G

KFKF Abel T

Victoria F

KGKG Zachariah
H

Selena G

1H1H Jeff J Inayah N

1W1W Jerry J Salma A

1/2T1/2T Zac H Rukaya M

2N2N Mahmoud
D

Fatima J
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2D2D Flynn P Anam M

3-63-6 Term 1 Week 10Term 1 Week 10

ThinkerThinker ResponsibleResponsible SafeSafe RespectfulRespectful

3/4M3/4M Henry T Kassem F

3/4R3/4R Marc H

Samantha
K

3/4F3/4F Sophia P

Wesley G

3/4L3/4L Dema H Jason J

5/6P5/6P Aidan B Aleesha C

5/6B5/6B Chiara S Kosta K

5/6A5/6A Ibrahim K Justin L

5/6L5/6L Cadenence
L

Tara R
(From Mrs
Taylor)

Alyssa Z

Izalea H N
(from Mrs
Taylor)

Student NewsStudent News

Congratulations to our 2023 SRC MembersCongratulations to our 2023 SRC Members

Student Representative Council members received their
badges at this week's K-6 Assembly. It was wonderful to see
so many parents attend to be part of this special event.

Harmony Day 2023Harmony Day 2023

BHN celebrated Harmony Day 'We all Belong' on Tuesday
21st March. It was terrific to see a sea of orange in our school
as student's fundraised money for the Australian Red Cross
organisation. Students had a great time working in buddy
classes to complete activities together that promote
inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging in our
multicultural school community.

P&C NewsP&C News

Dear Parents and Carers,

What an exciting and busy term it has been for the students
and community at BHNPS. For starters, we wanted to say a
huge thank you to all the members of our wonderful school
community who donated their time and delicious baked goods
for the election barbeque and cake stall. It was a great success
and we managed to raise over $2500! We’re not slowing down
just yet though and are very excited to be gearing up for the
Easter raffle next week – more thanks go out to everyone who
donated Easter goodies and gave their time to wrap up the
prizes. We can’t wait to see the wonderful hat creations the
children in K-2 will be sporting at the Hat Parade on Thursday

6th April and rumour has it there just might be a furry friend hop,
hop, hopping along on the day to pay a visit!

It was wonderful to have such a good turnout at the last P&C
meeting, seeing new and familiar faces. Coming along to a
meeting is a great way to meet other parents, hear about
school activities and events and find out ways you can support
our children through your involvement in fundraising and
community events. The more the merrier, so make a note in
your calendar as the next meeting will be held at 7pm7pm onon

TuesdayTuesday 1616thth MayMay in the school staffroom. Hope to see you
there!

You can follow us on Instagram and Facebook by clicking on
the links below:

https://instagram.com/
beverlyhillsnth_pc?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=

https://m.facebook.com/BHNPandC/

Or make contact by using the P&C tile on the SZapp app to let
us know if you’d like to join the P&C today!

Best wishes,

BHN P&C
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BHN HappeningsBHN Happenings

JanuaryJanuary

31st31st Students Years 1-6 return

FebruaryFebruary

6th6th Kindergarten 2023 start

15th15th Textbooks delivered

16th16th Swimming Carnival

21st21st Meet the Families Evening

21st21st P&C AGM

MarchMarch

2nd2nd Zone Swimming Carnival

6th6th RESPECT Launch

7th7th School Photos

15th - 27th15th - 27th Naplan

17th17th PSSA Trials - Day 1

21st21st Harmony Day

21st21st P&C Meeting

24th24th PSSA Trials - Day 2

AprilApril

3rd + 4th3rd + 4th Parent Interviews

5th5th BHN Community Dinner

6th6th K-2 Easter Hat Parade

6th6th Last Day of Term 1

7th7th Good Friday

26th26th Students Return for Term 2

Community NoticeboardCommunity Noticeboard

Donna's Delights Canteen MenuDonna's Delights Canteen Menu

https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2346/
bhn_2023_summer_display_menu_1_.pdf

First Steps Early EducationFirst Steps Early Education

https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2347/
first_step_ee_flyer_both_centres_2023.pdf

Hurstville City MinotaursHurstville City Minotaurs

https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2348/
hurstvilee_city_minotaurs.pdf
Nadine's Dance AcademyNadine's Dance Academy

RIVERWOOD PUNCHBOWLRIVERWOOD PUNCHBOWL ANGLICAN CHURCHANGLICAN CHURCH

https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2413/
kids_club_flier_for_school.pdf

Privacy Policy | Cookie Policy

4

https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/newsletter/article/460?skin=1
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/newsletter/article/461?skin=1
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2346/bhn_2023_summer_display_menu_1_.pdf
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2347/first_step_ee_flyer_both_centres_2023.pdf
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2348/hurstvilee_city_minotaurs.pdf
https://prod005-au.sz-cdn.net/beverlyhnps/media/2355/230217125605796/600x848/nadine_s_academy_of_dance_advertisement.png
https://prod005-au.sz-cdn.net/beverlyhnps/media/2355/230217125605796/600x848/nadine_s_academy_of_dance_advertisement.png
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2413/kids_club_flier_for_school.pdf
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/privacy-policy
https://beverlyhnps.schoolzineplus.com/cookie-policy

